
 
 
8 September 2022 
 

 
Email: democraticservicesteam@huttcity.govt.nz 

 
 

 
 Reshaping Streets Consultation 

Tēnā koutou katoa 

 

We received an email from Cr Dyer asking the following  
 
Will HCC be making a submission on the Reshaping Streets proposal out for 
consultation at the moment from NZTA? 
 
https://www.nzta.govt.nz/about-us/consultations/reshaping-streets-consultation 
 
The response from officers follows: 
 
Council officers will be providing officer-level feedback on the Reshaping Streets proposal. 
This is consistent with Greater Wellington Regional Council.  
 
We are broadly supportive of the proposals that have been put out by Waka Kotahi. 
 

 

 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Democratic Services Team 

https://www.nzta.govt.nz/about-us/consultations/reshaping-streets-consultation

